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Dear Parents/Guardians, Student-Athletes, Coaches, Staff, Officials, and Patrons: 

The health and safety of all student-athletes, coaches, staff, officials, administrators, parents, and 
patrons is our number one priority.  We proudly welcome you to our contests during the Fall 2020 
season, we are asking you to adhere to the following guidelines: 
 

1. Facilities will be limited to TWO spectators per athlete. ECIC Spectator passes must be worn and 
visible while you are here on campus 

2. Face coverings are required for all participants, coaches, workers, officials, patrons, or anyone 
entering our facility.  

3. Spectators are asked to: 
a. Maintain 6’ of physical distance between individuals and/or family/household units at 

all times. 
b. Wear a face coverings while on campus.  
c. Bring your own chairs to Girls Tennis matches including home games. 
d. Please leave the facilities when the game is over and not congregate in common areas 

after the contest.  
4. To ensure the safety of our coaches, players, and officials, there will be no hand shaking, high 

fives, hugging or fist bumps between opposing teams, both before and after games.   
5. Locker rooms will not be available for use, we are asking for visiting teams and officials arrive 

dressed and ready for the event. 
6. There will be no players benches provided during outdoor contests.  It is expected that players 

will remain socially distant at a minimum of 6’ and face coverings will be worn while players, and 
coaches are on the sidelines. Athletes are encouraged to bring their own collapsible chair to 
create their own personal socially distant 6’ space. 

7. There will be no shared towels, clothing, shoes, or water bottles between participants, officials, 
and coaches. 

8. Only essential personnel will be allowed in the press box, on the sidelines and at the scorer’s 
tables.  

9. No spectators are allowed to attend Girls Varsity Swimming meets.  
 

If you have any questions, or concerns, please contact our Athletic department at (716) 686-3625.  
Thank you for your cooperation.  


